Adherence to Minimum Operating Schedule
AND
Discontinued Operations
As a result of Hurricane Maria, this Station WDHP(AM), Frederiksted, Virgin Islands, suffered
extensive damage to its tower structure and microwave receivers. The Station was forced to
discontinue service on September 20, 2017. On September 19, 2018, the licensee, Reef
Broadcasting, Inc. (“RBI”), filed a Request for Silent Special Temporary Authority (“STA”) to
continue to remain silent with a request for waiver of Section 312(g) of the Communications Act
of 1934, as amended (BLSTA-20180919ABC). This Request was granted by letter of October 10,
2018, permitting WDHP to remain silent until March 7, 2019. On February 6, 2019, RBI notified

the Commission that the station resumed operations.

{01357862-1}



